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Comment:
Croisan Creek and Ballyntyne roads are frequently used by pedestrians and cyclists. There is no shoulder on
the road, with several blind hills and blind corners. There is very little traffic on the road so this does not create
much of an issue. The proposal will dramatically increase the traffic on the lower portion of the road, potentially
creating a hazard for those using the road. Widening that portion of the road to create a useable shoulder
would be well-advised to increase safety for its users.


